
 

 

 
Attention seniors. If you did NOT sign up for the senior trip but might want to go, please see Ms. Ryder or Mrs. 

Ardoin to be put on the waiting list.  

 

Attention seniors. We are gathering pictures from your past 4 years for the Senior Slide Show. If you have one 

that is appropriate please email it to us at: Class of 2017@srsd.net  Photos should be of higher resolution in 

order to project them on the stage.  

 

Attention ALL SENIOR GUYS! There will be a Mr. Regional organizational meeting on January 31st @ 2:15 in 

room 103. All interested participants must attend. Passes will be given to go to sports after the meeting. If you 

aren’t sure you want to join, come and see what it’s all about!  

 
"The Southern Regional Theatre Company is looking for students interested in participating in stage crew for its 

upcoming musical, "Me and My Girl". Any student interested in being considered must pick up an application 

from either main office. All applications are due back to the main offices by the end of the school day on Friday, 

January 13th." 

 

“The next Art Club meeting is, Tuesday 1/17/17 at 2:20pm in room 221” 
 
Any STYLE student who will be going on the trip on January 17th as well as the trip in 
February, please stop by the guidance office and see Mrs. McLennan to pick up your 
permission slip and also to drop it off once completed. 
 
Sophomores!  Your Joe Corbi’s pizza and cookie dough fund raiser has begun!  Brochures are in every 

homeroom and in the 9/10 main office.  Order forms and checks are due to Mrs. Cornelius or Mrs. Sattan on 

Jan. 18th.  Remember, every item you sell earns money for your own account.   

 

Do you want to become a BEACON OF HOPE? Jetty has designed shirts, with the help of the Entrepreneurship 
class, in support of David’s Dream and Believe Cancer Foundation. T-shirts and sweatshirts are available for sale. 
All proceeds will go to the David’s Dream and Believe Cancer Foundation. The pre-sale will be running until 
January 20th. Pick up an order form in the main offices or outside room 122 today!!! 
 
If you would like to join the Rampage, please come to our next meeting on Monday, January 23rd in room 4-1 

after school. 

 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company will present Me and My Girl. The show opens on Wednesday, March 

1st and will run for four nights with the final performance on Saturday, March 4th.  All shows are at 7:00 pm.  

Ticket prices are $10 for adults and $8 for students.  Advanced ticket order forms can be found on the district 

website www.srsd.net and in each main office.   Advance ticket sales deadline is Friday, February 24th.  After 

that date, no advance ticket requests will be accepted.  Remaining tickets may be purchased at the door on the 

night of each performance when the box office opens at 6:00 pm. 

 
ATTENTION ALL SENIORS:  The 2017 Southern Regional online scholarship application is now open 
on the district website www.srsd.net.  Any senior wishing to be considered for a local scholarship 
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must apply before the January 31st deadline.  Applying does not guarantee an award, however, you 
must complete the online application before January 31st to be considered.  If you have trouble with 
the application process, please see your guidance counselor.  Start this process early so you don’t 
miss out on a possible scholarship opportunity. 

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep 
Classes this spring.  Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  
Classes begin March 27th. 

  


